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I am not in favor of any legislation that creates a “prohibited” or “acceptable” book list 

for use within libraries and/or school districts in this state, if such list was also a 

required reference when purchasing or accepting materials for use by the library or 

school district. Each institution purchasing materials in the state of Oregon should be 

able to do so freely and according to the needs of their individual patrons and/or 

students without interference from any state run or state mandated list, checklist, 

organization, or approval process.  


